
 
 
 
 
 

9th December, 2021 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re: Year 4 Trip to the Horton Kirby Environmental and Education Centre – Tuesday 1st February, 2022 
 
We are excited to announce a trip to the Horton Kirby Education Centre in Dartford Tuesday 1st February, 2022. 
The children will have the opportunity to take part in a Victorian workshop that links with our History curriculum 
for Term 3. 
 
We will be travelling by coach, leaving the academy at 8.30am and returning at approximately 5.30pm. Please 
ensure that children arrive at school by 8.15am to ensure that the coach can leave on time.  All seats will be 
fitted with a seatbelt and school journey insurance has been taken out for this visit. We will post updates of our 
estimated time of arrival back at the academy. 
 
The trip will be led by Mrs Beck with Miss Parmee and assisted by academy staff. 
 
On the day of the visit, the pupils will need to wear full school uniform, although most of the day will be spent 
indoors, please remember to send your child with a suitable coat. 
 
Children will need a packed lunch for the trip.  If you are entitled to free school meals and would like to order a 
school packed lunch, please indicate this on the ParentPay event. Please ensure your child has sufficient drink for 
the day and a back pack to carry their lunch in. 
 
To cover the cost of the coach travel and entry to the centre we are asking for a contribution of £23.00.  Should 
the visit have insufficient contributions, it will not go ahead. Payments via ParentPay can be in 2 instalments: 
 
£13.00 by 14th January 
£10.00 by 28th January 
 
Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to speak to Mrs Beck or Miss Parmee. 
  
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs C Welch 
Principal 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


